ACESF Assists Families of TDCJ Staff Killed By Tornado

On April 22, 2020 two employees with the Texas Department of Criminal Justice died when a tornado struck
near Onalaska in Polk County. Taylor Holbert (29), an Industrial Specialist with the Manufacturing,
Agribusiness and Logistics Division and Brooke lvey (27), a Contract Specialist with the Business and Finance
Division were killed by the deadly weather event that caused extensive damage and left dozens of others
injured and homeless. Upon learning of this tragedy, the ACESF Board voted to provide monetary
assistance to the Holbert and Ivey families. Attached below is an acknowledgement of ACESF’s donation by
TDJC Executive Director, Bryan Collier.

Texas Department of Criminal Justice

Bryan Collier
Executive Director

May 15, 2020

Andy Farquhar
807 Zack Court
Montgomery, AL 36109

Dear Mr. Farquhar:

On behalf of the Texas Department of Criminal Justice, thank you for the financial assistance received
on behalf of Taylor Holbert and Brooke Ivey’s loved ones. Your generosity is truly appreciated during
this difficult time and will be forwarded to their families.

Sincerely,

{
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Bryan Collier
Executive Director
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